Regional School District 13 Middlefield - Durham

FRANK WARD STRONG MIDDLE SCHOOL P.O. Box 435, 191 MAIN STREET DURHAM, CT 06422

Office (860) 349-7222 Guidance (860) 349-7255 Fax (860) 349-7225 "Strong Students Shape Tomorrow"

Scott D. Sadinsky, Principal Rebecca Sinusas, Guidance Counselor

Team Leaders: Courtney Driesch Claire Peterson & Meg Smith Lindsay Banas & Emily Del Grego

November 6, 2017

Dear Parents and Guardians:

The Strong School Ski & Snowboard Society is back for its fifth year. The society is open to all Strong students regardless of ability or experience.

This is a four-week program that meets every Tuesday (beginning January 9, 2018) to ski and snowboard at Powder Ridge Park in Middlefield. Skis and snowboards are not allowed on the bus in the morning, so students with their own equipment need to be dropped off each Tuesday morning. We will take a bus directly to Powder Ridge. Parents must pick up their child by 7:00 p.m. at Powder Ridge Park.

All students must pay for the bus (\$16) and have a valid Powder Ridge Park lift ticket. Students with a season pass are not required to purchase a separate lift ticket for this program. Renting equipment through Powder Ridge or purchasing a lesson is optional. Below you will find the prices for different options available to students from Powder Ridge. Both permission slips and money must be turned in by Wednesday December 6, 2017.

4 hour lift ticket	\$76
Rental (includes helmet)	\$76
Lesson	\$80

In the event of one cancellation, we will reschedule for February 6. For any additional cancellations after that, students will be issued a voucher from Powder Ridge and/or a refund for

If you have any questions please contact either of us at Strong School. Think snow!

Sincerely

Paul Sinusas psinusas@rsd13.org

(860) 424-7222 x111

aschaefer@rsd13.org

(860) 424-7222 x106